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29th November 2022  
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
Your daughter has been undertaking umpiring coaching in Core PE lessons and has now been selected to 
help umpire in the Island Primary Schools Netball Tournament which is being held on Monday 5th 
December at Beau Sejour from 1.00pm until 3.30pm. The umpires and the Melrose team will travel to 
Beau Sejour by minibus, leaving at 12.30pm. Please note that your daughter will be dismissed from Beau 
Sejour indoor netball courts at 3.45pm.    
 
We are delighted that your daughter is going to be an ambassador for The Ladies’ College and request 
she wears smart College PE kit whilst umpiring.  
 
If you have any queries do not hesitate to contact me at school.  
 
Please complete the form on the link below to confirm your daughter can be involved with this event.  
Microsoft Forms  
  
Yours faithfully 
  
Elizabeth Dudin 
 
Miss E. Dudin  
Teacher of PE 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/cYzugfCd5i

